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Dear Parents,

We are very excited about our upcoming End of Year productions. They have proved to be an overwhelming success in previous years and have provided NAISAK students with a fun learning opportunity.  

The students will be required to wear a black t-shirt and black leggings/ trousers as a base for their costumes. All students who take part should be wearing this.

Your help, as always, is greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Opperman
(Performing Arts Leader)
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